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Late last month, the National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC) released a set of guidelines and principles that describe “Developmentally Appropriate Practice” (DAP).  The National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC) is a professional organization that promotes excellence in the field of early childhood education and care.  Its mission includes defining, disseminating and recognizing best practice for those working with young children ages birth through 8.  This is the organization’s third iteration of Developmentally Appropriate Practices.  The current edition revises and updates earlier versions by including new information that is grounded in recent research on child development and effective educational practices.

To help educators of young children understand and implement the 2009 practice guidelines, NAEYC has produced a series of three distance learning programs.  The first video of the series is now available online for free.  The theme of this video is “continuity and change,” and its running time is 53 minutes and 29 seconds.  
The program is available from the DAP page of the NAEYC website.  The video offers some examples of teaching interactions with infants and toddlers.  Although many of the clips show teachers working with groups of children in preschool and primary grades, the overarching principles of teaching and learning are applicable to all young children.  The program includes commentary from leading experts in the field of child development and reflections by practitioners who are implementing developmentally appropriate practice in their work with young children.  No assessment of learning is involved; however, the program does offer questions for viewers to consider.
Supplemental documents are also available on the DAP web page.  These include a user’s guide, the NAEYC Position Statement on Developmentally Appropriate Practices in Early Childhood Programs, and a Key Messages article that summarizes the major points of the new guidelines. Links to these supplemental materials are available in TECS Annotated Index of Online Resources.
The video and supplemental items are designed to deepen the practitioner’s understanding of ways in which instruction is related to (a) children’s age and developmental status, (b) their unique characteristics as individuals, and (c) the social and cultural contexts in which children live. Special instruction providers and parents who are interested in gaining a better understanding of these relationships can access the program on the DAP webpage at the address below:
NAEYC, Professional Development Resources, The New Developmentally Appropriate Practice video program: http://www.naeyc.org/dap/resources.asp 
